
 

Emmaus College Alumni - (Incorporating Chavoin and St. Thomas More Colleges) 

Membership Form 
Please complete and forward to: Alumni Office, Emmaus College, 503 Springvale Road, Vermont South VIC 3133 

or Fax: 03 9803 9912 or Email: alumni@emmaus.vic.edu.au 

You may wish to forward a copy of this form to other past students you know. 

The following information will be used to develop a list of past students/staff for: 

 Historical purposes 

 The distribution of Alumni Newsletters 

 The organisation and notification of events and reunions. 

Please select: Student  Staff Member 

Full names at school:   

 
Name now (if changed): 

  

 
Postal Address: 

  

 
 

  

 
Email Address: 

  

 
Telephone No. Home: 

  

 
Work: 

  

 
Mobile: 

  

 
Occupation: 

  

 

Are you able to assist with (please tick):  

 Student Work Experience Placement:   Yes  No  

 Addressing students on Careers or Life Experiences: Yes  No 

 

School attended (please tick): Emmaus College Chavoin College  More College 

Year Commenced: _______________ In Year Level: ______________ 

Year Concluded: _______________ In Year Level: ______________ 

Do you have any relatives who were past students?  Please provide details: 
 

 
If you were a staff member, please indicate College and years of employment: 
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Emmaus Alumni 
 

 

Why Alumni? 

Today, all students current and past form a bond based on where they come from.  By keeping a connection with 

the past we can build on the future.  Many students develop friendships and memories during their school days 

that carry them into adult life.  Chavoin College, More College and Emmaus College have flourished and struggled 

at different times.  All have agreed aims to foster a spirit of Catholic citizenship.  Many of the traditions of Chavoin 

College and More College live on at Emmaus College in the awards given, the House names, some of the liturgies 

and prayers.  Some staff from More College remain at Emmaus College.  A number of our current parents are 

former students of Chavoin, More and Emmaus Colleges.  Therefore, an alumni is your opportunity to continue a 

relationship with the College and to remain in contact with former classmates. 

Why an Emmaus College Mailing List? 

Are you registered on our mailing list?  We need more than your address for our records.  The information you 

provide will be used to develop a list of past students for historical purposes as well as keeping you informed of 

coming events, reunions etc.  We need to know the years you attended, maiden name etc.  Remember to advise 

us if your contact details change.  Standard privacy protocols apply.  A copy of the Privacy Statement is available 

on request from the College.  Please complete and forward the Membership Form to: 

Alumni Office, Emmaus College, 503 Springvale Rd, Vermont South VIC 3133 or Fax: 03 9803 9912 or Email: 

alumni@emmaus.vic.edu.au 

Can I assist? 

Yes, you can spread the word by encouraging all of your school friends, siblings etc to join.  Membership forms 

can also be downloaded from the college website at: www.emmaus.vic.edu.au Under “Community” / “Alumni” / 

“Membership Form”.  Download, print, complete and return to the College.  Also past Alumni Newsletters can be 

viewed here. 

Cost? 

The is no cost and no commitment required. 

Alumni Newsletters 

These are published periodically and mainly (but not exclusively) distributed by email.  We welcome and 

encourage contributions of any articles concerning past students and associates of the College.  The 

achievements, successes and milestones of our past students should be shared amongst the broader Emmaus 

College community.  There is so much for us to celebrate. 
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